
 
 
For Immediate Release: December 8, 2016 
 
Contact:  Russ Dilley, Parks Coordinator 
(503) 365-3120 or rdilley@co.marion.or.us  
 
 

 
Marion County Parks Commission Meeting Canceled 

 
  
SALEM, OR – The Marion County Parks Commission scheduled for today at 10:00 a.m. has been canceled 
due to the forecast for inclement weather and potentially hazardous road conditions.  
 
When this meeting is rescheduled, information will be shared with the media and on our website at 
http://www.co.marion.or.us/PW/Parks/parkscommission/Pages/default.aspx. For more information, 
contact Russ Dilley at (503) 365-3120.  
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